Roxanne Maher

From: Meredith Robinson <meredith.robinson@me.com>
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 3:12 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Resignation from Ledyard Beautification Committee

Good afternoon,

I'm currently Chair of the Ledyard Beautification Committee. This is to notify you that | do not intend to remain on the
committee after my term expires on October 22, 2022. I've enjoyed my time on the committee, and I'm looking forward
to seeing what new ideas new members will bring to the committee. Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve.
Sincerely,

Meredith Robinson

860-326-6962



